Office of the
Deputy Minister for Industry
and Inspector General R.L.

REPUBLIC OF LIBERIA
MINISTRY OF COMMERCE & INDUSTRY
MONROVIA

MOCI/DMI-RC/21/%17

Hon. Kaliloure TRAORE,
Commissioner for Industry and Private Sector Promotion,
ECOWAS Commission,

101. Yakubu Gowon Crescent,
Asokoro District,

Abuja, Nigeria

October 30, 2017

Dear Honorable Commissioner,
RE: Recommendation of Liberia’s Nominees to the ECOWAS Regional Accreditation
System and the Community Committees in Charge of Quality

In response to your letter referenced ECW/REL_9/C-IPSP/QP/AKA..048..04/17/MG with
captioned “Setup of the ECOWAS Regional Accreditation System and the Community
Committees in Charge of Quality”, I wish to make the following nominations that would
represent Liberia to the ECOWAS Regional Accreditation System and the Community
Committees in Charge of Quality:

1. Community Committee on Metrology

Mr. Williams, Nicholas Weleegbeh
Technical Manager

Metrology Department
NationalStandards Laboratory of Liberia
Email: nickeyssw@yahoo.com

Mobile: +231886900754
CommunityCommittee on Conformity
Assessment (CCCA)

Mr. John Y. Hena

Expert on Conformity Assessment
NationalStandards Laboratory of Liberia
Email:senkulohena@gmail.com,
johnhena86@yahoo.com

Mobile: +231776365746

P.O. Box 9041
1000 Monrovia,
10 Liberia

Ph. +231886789012
Email: rcarey@moci.gov.Ir

Website: www.moci.gov.Ir

3. Community Committees of Technical

Regulations

Mr. Jesse Mathies

Coordinating of WTO Unit
Ministry of Commerce & Industry
Email: jesmathias@gmail.com
Mobile: +231886517108

4. Regional Accreditation System
Tom Tombekai
Assistant Director
Research and Marketing
Ministry of Commerce and Industry
Maseb100@gmail.com




For further information in regard with these nominations, I recommend that Mr. Stephen Y.
Mambu, National Technical Coordinator of the WAQSP to provide coordination for these
activities. He can be reached through the below contacts:

Stephen Y. Mambu

+2318862424

+231770208116

Email: smambu@moci.gov.Ir

Thank you and anticipate your kindest consideration.

Sincerely yours,

Roland S. Carey ;

Deputy Minister for Industry/ Inspector General



